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September 13,2006 

Lisa Macci 
8791 Sonoma Lake Blvd. 
Boca Raton, FI 33434 

Dear Lisa, 

Thank you for your leadership and hard work on this campaign. This 
was never my campaign for Governor. This was our campaign. Even 
though we did not win on September 5th* we were still successful 
because we ran this campaign on the core values of the Republican 
Party and got our message out to hundreds of thousands of 
Floridians. I believe true success is not measured by whether you win 
or lose but by whether you stand for what is right. 

Thank you for the time you took to help spread our conservative 
message by walking door-to-door, making phone calls, and raising a 
lot of hard-earned money. Most importantly,, thank you for your 
encouragement and prayers for me and my family. I could not have 
asked for a better team of supporters. 

Just because we lost a battle, don't quit the war. Stay involved. The 
ideas that you worked so hard for are bigger than any one person and 
bigger than any one candidate, and as long as we continue to fight for 
them, they will prevail. 

May God bless you all, and may God bless Florida. 

Sincerely, 

7- 
Tom Gallagher 
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